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FILE 
Hunter, Donielle 

From: ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us 

Sent: Wednesday, December 17, 2008 9:19 AM 

To: Docketing 

Subject: Docketing 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio S 

Investigation and Audit Division g o 

Memorandum w ^ S 

Date: 12/17/2008 _ . ^ g 

Re: John Jones w , ^ — 
156ArbuckleRd Z. ^ 

Docketing Case No.: 08-917-EL-UNC (AEP) 

Notes: 

Please docket the email below in the case number above. 

From: "webmaster@puc.state.oh.us" 
To:"ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us" 
Subject: 41743 
Sent: 12/16/2008 3:59:19 PM 
Message: 
WEB ID: 41743 AT:12-16-2008 at 03:59 PM 
TYPE: comment 
NAME: Mr. John Jones 
CONTACT SENDER ? No 
MAILING ADDRESS: 
(NO CITY?), (NO STATE??) (NO ZIP??) 
(NO COUNTRY??) 
PHONE INFORMATION: 
Home: (no home phone provided?) 
Alternative: (no alternative phone provided?) 
Fax: (no fax number provided?) 
E-MAIL: (no e-mail address provided) 
INDUSTRY:Electric 
ACCOUNT INFORMATION: 
Company: American Electric Power 
Name on account: John I Jones Jr. 
Service address: 156 Arbuckle Rd. This i s t o c e r t i f y t h a t t he images appearing a ra an 

accura te eusd coisplete reproduct ion of a c&eo f i l e 
docuEdent deliveired in the regular course of fauai2ia&^ 
Technician 'Tv^ Dat<s Procegged f^Jf'7J2£Oo 
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(no service phone number provided?) 
(no account number provided?) 
COMMENT DESCRIPTION: 
Today, a group called Consumers for Reliable Electricity in Ohio, that includes the Ohio Office of 
Consumersa?T Counsel (OCC) and other groups, filed a request with the Public Utilities Commission of 
Ohio (PUCO) asking for an investigation into the reliability records of each of Ohioa?Ts investor-owned 
electric utilities, including the outages caused by the Sept. 14,2008, windstorm. Some 2.6 million 
customers of Ohio investor-owned utilities lost power due to the 65 to 75 mph sustained winds from that 
storm, including approximately 700,000 AEP Ohio customers. I receive my power from AEP and I work 
for AEP as a contract employee. This investigation seems unwarranted and in my opinion falls under the 
definition of frivolous. This committee should not allow itself to be used for political purposes, AEP has 
spent Billions of dollars to clean the emissions and we are here to see that it is done correctly. They have 
provided good wages to Ohio families and to be distracted with legal wranglings in these hard times is 
bad for Ohio families. I don't want dirty air and neither does AEP. The fact remains that America needs 
coal and will for some time into the foreseeable future. The lack of coal in this equation spells quadruple 
the cost to Ohio families for alternative energy. Go sell that to the people! Respectfully, John I Jones Jr. 
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